
Dear HMC Resident,

This month the Hunt Military Communities Foundation, in partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will launch 
its fourth annual Hunt Little Heroes program. This program aims to highlight the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities thoughtfully and meaningfully. If you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to make 
the community where they live a better place, please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a unique commemorative coin, hero cape, and mask. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift and the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2023, and run through April 30, 2023. For more information, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the best. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT LITTLE HEROES
Share Your Story!

We are honoring children of military families. Share your story 
and become a Hunt Little Hero in your community! 

As part of the ‘Hunt Little Heroes’ program, we want children of 
military families to share their “Hero Story” of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Submit an essay, video, or drawing to the link below.

Entries accepted from midnight on March 15, 2023 to 11:59 p.m. 
on April 30, 2023.

Apply at the following link: HuntLittleHeroes.org/Apply

Share Your Story!

https://huntlittleheroes.org/Apply
https://huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


PET OF THE MONTH
Ellie’s Pup, Memphis

IMPORTANT EVENTS
National Oreo Cookie Day

On March 6th from 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM, at the Clubhouse, we will have an 
assortment of Oreo Cookies available for pick-up. This event is for 
residents only.

National Puppy Day-Yappy Hour Celebration

On March 23rd, come to the State Village Dog Park from 3:00 – 6:00 PM. 
We will be giving out doggie treats. This event is for residents only

March Birthdays Celebration 

On March 29th, let's celebrate the march birthdays. Residents may stop 
by the clubhouse between 11:00 AM – 4:00 PM to pick up a sweet 
birthday treat even if their day has passed.  

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Dazarion Perez

Dazarion is a Maintenance Tech here at Columbus Family 
Housing. Dazarion �nds immense pleasure in servicing the 
maintenance needs of our US Military members and their 
families.  

ColumbusFamilyHousing.com

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 662-245-6600
Email: ColumbusLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @ColumbusFamilyHousing
Website: ColumbusFamilyHousing.com

Kessler Cowans
Community Director

Patrick Scott
Maintenance Director

Tamara Taylor
Community Supervisor

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Chris Burnett
Maintenance Supervisor

Suriah Hawkins
Leasing Specialist

Michelle Bolden
Resident Services Specialist

MARCH IS WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH

SHARE YOUR STORY STARTING MARCH 15TH -
ENTIRE THE HUNT LITTLE HEROES CONTEST



CONNECT WITH US! @ColumbusFamilyHousing @ColumbusFamilyHousing

MARCH2023
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

Saint Patrick's Day

Medal of
Honor DayFirst Day Of Spring

Daylight Saving
Time Starts

National
Vietnam War
Veterans Day
Pest Control

March Birthdays
Celebration
Clubhouse 

11 AM - 4 PM

National Diabetes
Alert Day

Hunt Little Heroes
Campaign Starts

Pest Control

Pet of the Month Ends
Facebook

National Oreo Day
Clubhouse

10 AM - 4 PM

National Puppy
Day-Yappy Hour

State Village Dog Park
3 - 6 PM

Pet of the Month Starts
Facebook

Pest Control

01 01 01 01 02 03 04

05 06 07 08 09 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

28 29 30 31 2826 27

Canine
Veterans Day

Pest Control

Pest Control


